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UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 
 

It’s that time of year again when the United Methodist 

Women plan their Annual Christmas Brunch for our 

December meeting.  We will meet at 9:30, Tuesday, 

December 13th in the dining room for our get 

together. 

First we enjoy a lovely brunch prepared mainly by 

Amy and Pastor Kim, with extras by several of our 

UM women. 

Following the brunch, we have a time of devotions.  

Then, the ornament exchange, which we always 

enjoy – and end with a cookie exchange. 

We would enjoy having more women from our 

congregation join us.  We all bring an unwrapped 

Christmas ornament and 2 dozen cookies for the 

exchanges.   

If you decide you would like to join in the fun and 

fellowship – please let Amy know by Friday, 

December 9th – so we can be sure to have enough 

food for the brunch.  Hope to see your smiling faces 

there on the 13th. 
Call Amy at 778-7011 after 9:30 am and before 12 
noon Monday-Friday! 
 

Janis Gominiak, President 

 

 
 
 
 

Newfane Community Food Pantry 
Following the recent Christmas food sharing, the food 

supplies at the food pantry are depleted.  Please 

remember to donate non-perishable foods, especially 

soup, spaghettii sauce, pasta, packaged potato 

products, canned vegetables and fruits etc. Checks may 

be mailed to the food pantry at Box 87, Newfane NY 

14108.  All donations are needed and appreciated.   

Thank you, 

Patricia Schultz 

 

 

 

 

Missions/Outreach Committee 
 

As many of you know we are supporting three 
families in our community for this Christmas. There 
are still some cards left on the tree in the overflow 
room (as of this writing) if you would like to take one 
to help out a family in need this year. Thank you for 
all of your support in these projects to help our 
neighbors. 
We have decided to put together flood buckets 
beginning after the first of the year. Flooding has 
been a big problem this year throughout our country 
and the supply has been depleted. A list of needed 
items and instructions will be at church and in the 
January Newsletter. You may bring in individual 
items or fill a whole bucket. More information will 
follow, thank you again. 
 

Brian Scott 
 

 

CHURCH COUNCIL NEWS 
 

Treasurer’s Report:  Dan Cushman 
Checking Account:  $41,104.40 
Current Expense:  $4,161.93 
 

Finance:  Paul Beakman 
Budgeted expense for 2017 is $179,297 
Projected income for 2017 is $164,270 resulting in a 
deficit of $15,027 
 

SPRC:  Nancy Beakman 
Jr. Choir director will get a small raise for 2017 
Questionnaires to the church members will be mailed 
out in early January. 
 

Trustees:  Dan Cushman 
Jake Smith was elected Chairperson for 2017 
Conference is offering a sensor program for 3 years for 
monitoring for our pipes  
 

Missions:  Brian Scott 
Adopted 3 families for Christmas this year.  Tree with 
gift ideas on table in Memorial room 
Flood buckets – will work on getting a list of what goes 
in them for 2017 
Family Life offers spots to sponsor for Dec 23,24,25. 
Missions committee will pay for cost and our Church will 
have 3 spots; one per day. 
 

Family & Fellowship Ministries:  Linda Rosenbaum 
Singing Christmas Carols at Nursing Home on Dec. 13 
at 7 pm 
Blankets+ project going on now thur Advent.  Giving 
envelopes for this project are on back window in 
sanctuary 
 

New Office equipment:  Amy Luckman and Pastor Kim 
A new color copier will be purchased from Lineage, the 
same company that we use now.   
 

Audit for 2016 is completed and turned in to the 
Conference office.  
 

Bill Neidlinger, Church Council President  

 

  



    PASTOR’S CORNER    Grace and Peace to you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. 
      

“Silver bells, silver bells, it’s Christmas time in the city, Ring-a-ling, hear them ring, 
Soon it will be Christmas day!”  This song, “Silver Bells” by Jay Livingston and Ray 
Evans, is only one of the many Christmas songs that are being played on the radio, 
in the background of the stores and restaurants to remind us that it is the Christmas 
season and that very soon it will be Christmas Day.   
 

What is so special about the Christmas season and Christmas day that makes 
people prepare for it months ahead of time?  In our little piece of the world, the 
season begins with shopping and decorating.  In between shopping sprees, people 
take time to put up trees, hang wreaths and string lights on their homes, in 
windows, and on outside bushes and trees.  I have always loved taking a drive in 
the country or a walk around my neighborhood to see the many lights and 
decorations.  There is something captivating about the bright lights that draw me in.  
In a season when the days are shorter and the evenings are longer, colder and 
darker, the lights that brighten up the neighborhood bring a smile and a sense of 
peace and hope.  
 

I think there is reason why these lights are so special and powerful at Christmas.  I find the reason in the 
Gospel of John from the Holy Bible.  John begins with these first 5 verses, “In the beginning was the Word, and 
the Word was with God, and the Word was God.  He was with God in the beginning.  Through him all things 
were made; without him nothing was made that has been made.  In him was life, and that life was the light of all 
mankind. The light shines in the darkness, and the darkness has not overcome it.”   These verses are what 
come to my mind as I enjoy the bright and twinkling lights of the season.  Just like the birth of Jesus Christ 
brought light, hope and peace to the world, Christmas lights illuminate the dark nights and bring a warmth to our 
hearts, when the world seems the coldest.  
 

Have you decorated your home yet this year?  Have you hung up any lights?  To be honest, I have not put up 
even one decoration yet but as I write this article I am moved to be sure to, at least, place a light in my window 
and to be sure I put out my nativity scene with a light that reminds everyone who drives or walks by of the Light 
that is to be celebrated this season.  I know what it means to me to see others, lighting up the world, and I want 
to offer the same signs of hope.  Jesus was born on that first Christmas morning and brought light into a dark 
world.  As we decorate our homes this year may we be mindful that with each light we are reminding the world 
of the true meaning of Christmas – “The light shines in the darkness, and the darkness has not (and never will) 
overcome it.”  
 

Merry Christmas, Everyone! 
 

Pastor Kim 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Christmas Eve Services 
 
 

      7:30pm - Family Candlelight 
 

 

    11:00pm - Candlelight Communion 
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DECEMBER  PRAYER CALENDAR  
 

Please take time daily to pray for  the person(s) each day that is listed below.  This is  
a great opportunity to be a prayer warrior for your church family.  Please also note  
that just because a personôs name is on the list it does not mean that they are  

suffering from any type of illnes s.  We are just lifting them in prayer on that day.  
 

December    1:  Bob Sweeney   December  16 :   Colleen Dixon  

December    2:  Wendy Caldwell  December  17:  Bishop Mark Webb  

December    3:  Dakhota Little  December  18:  Nancy Beakman  

December    4:  Kiki Dy   December  19:  Kevin Luckman Sr.  

December    5:  Joshua Larson  December  20:  Bev Collins  

December    6:  Andrea Adinolfe  December  21:  Jim Scott  

December    7:  Michael Schultz  December  22:  Bev Mandaville  

December    8:  Norma Weber  December  23:  Jim Schmitt  

December    9:  Tim To maino   December  24:  Cathy Allen  

December  10:  Diane Flack   December  25:  Happy Birthday, Jesus!  

December  11:   Ken Nerber   December  26:  Kristine DeGlopper -Banks  

December  12:  Sue Scott   December  27:  Trevor Sherrie  

December  13:  Mark Hamm   December  28:  Rev. Melb a Chaney  

December  14:  Bailey Boyer   December 29:  Doug Hemingway  

December  15:   Keith Robinson  December 30: Cynthia Liddell  

     December 31:  Dilan Gominiak  

 

 

CHRISTMAS TRIVIA 
(Answers on page 4) 

 

1. After leaving Bethlehem, to which country did Joseph, Mary, and Jesus travel? 
 

2. Red and green are the two colors most associated with Christmas. Which are the two other colors, according to 
Christmas holiday trivia, that are also extremely popular in this season? 
 

3. What are the gifts that the Three Wise Men gave baby Jesus, according to Christmas history? 
 

4. Which country can be credited with the creation of the Christmas beverage, eggnog? 
 

5. Who was the star of the movie titled White Christmas? 
 

6. What is the first name of Scrooge, the principal character of the novel, A Christmas Carol? 
 

7. ±ƛǎƛƻƴǎ ƻŦ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǎǿŜŜǘ ŦƻƻŘǎǘǳŦŦ ŘŀƴŎŜŘ ƛƴ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƘŜŀŘǎ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ǎƭŜǇǘΣ ŀŎŎƻǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ /ƭŜƳŜƴǘ /ƭŀǊƪŜ aƻƻǊŜΩǎ 
ǇƻŜƳ άΨ¢ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ bƛƎƘǘ ōŜŦƻǊŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎέΚ 
 

8. How many days do we have between Christmas and the Epiphany? 
 

9. Why are Christmas candy canes red and white in color? 
 

10. ²Ƙŀǘ ǎƻƴƎ ŘƻŜǎ [ǳŎȅ ŀǎƪ {ŎƘǊƻŜŘŜǊ ǘƻ Ǉƭŀȅ ƻƴ Ƙƛǎ Ǉƛŀƴƻ ƛƴ ά! /ƘŀǊƭƛŜ .Ǌƻǿƴ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎέΚ 
 

11. Of all the popular Christmas songs, which is the best-selling single of all time? 
 

12. Lƴ мфптΣ DŜƴŜ !ǳǘǊȅ ǊŜŎƻǊŘŜŘ ŀ ǎƻƴƎ ƛƴ ǿƘƛŎƘ ƘŜ ǘƻƭŘ ƭƛǎǘŜƴŜǊǎ ǘƻ άIŀƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǎǘƻŎƪƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ ǎŀȅ ȅƻǳǊ ǇǊŀȅŜǊǎ ΩŎŀǳǎŜ 
Santa Claus comes tonight. What is the name of this song? 

 

 
 
 

“Good Samaritan Fund” 
 

   The Good Samaritan Fund is a discretionary 
fund that is at the pastor’s disposal.  When 
someone calls with a need, this money is available 
for the pastor to offer some help.   
   If you would like to occasionally support this 
fund, you will find envelopes on the back window 
shelf with the words “Good Samaritan Fund” 
across the front of it.  Just put your cash or check 
into it and place it in the offering plate.           

 
 
 
 
 
 

Retired Men’s Group Breakfast   
 Every Wednesday morning at  
   Gordie Harper’s at 8:15am 

 

 

 

FOOD FOR THOUGHT 
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HOLY LAUGHTER 
Laughter is the Best Medicine 

 

Out Of The Mouths.... Special Prayer 
   Just after Christmas Father Michael, was 
walking along the pavement in front of his 
church when he heard the intoning of a prayer 
that nearly made his collar wilt.  Apparently, his 
5-year-old son, Rory, and his playmates had 
found a dead robin. Feeling that proper burial 
should be performed, they had secured a small 
box and some cotton wool, then dug a hole and 
made ready for the disposal of the deceased.  
   Rory, the minister's son was chosen to say the 
appropriate prayers and with echoing dignity 
intoned his version of what he thought his father 
always said, 'Glory be unto the Faaather, and 
unto the Sonnn, and into the hole he goooes.' 
 

Board Meeting 
   'There will be a meeting of the Board 
immediately after the Christmas service,' 
announced Reverend Morris. 
   After the close of the service, the group 
gathered at the back of church for the 
announced meeting.  However, this Christmas 
there was a stranger in their midst. He was a 
visitor who had never attended their church 
before. 
   'My friend,' asked Reverend Morris, 'did you 
understand that this is a meeting of the Board?' 
   'Oh, yes,' came the rejoinder from the visitor, 
'and after that sermon, I'm about as bored as 
you can get.' 
 

Christmas Fireman 
   In a small Southern town there was a "Nativity 
Scene" that showed   great skill and talent had 
gone into creating it. One small feature  
bothered me. The three wise men were wearing 
firemen's helmets.  Totally unable to come up 
with a reason or explanation, I left. 
   At a "Quick Stop" on the edge of town, I asked 
the lady behind the counter about the helmets. 
She exploded into a rage, yelling at me, "You 
damn Yankees never do read the Bible!" I 
assured her that I did, but simply couldn't recall 
anything about firemen in the Bible. She jerked 
her Bible from behind the counter and ruffled 
through some pages, and finally jabbed her 
finger at a passage. Sticking it in my face she 
said, "See, it says right here,  'The three wise 
man came from afar.'" 
 

The nativity play was going as planned and 
Joseph and Mary were going from house to 
house knocking on the doors and asking it there 
was any room for them. As they continued to 
get "no room" answers a little voice called from 
the back "YOU SHOULD HAVE BOOKED IN 
ADVANCE!" bringing the house down. 
  
 

Christmas Trivia Answers 
  1. Eygpt    
  

  2. Silver & Gold  
  

  3. Gold, Myrrh, and Frankincense 
  

  4. England 
 

  5. Bing Crosby 
 

  6. Ebenezer 
 

  7. Sugar Plums 
 

  8. Twelve 
 

  9. The color white symbolizes the purity of  

      Jesus, and the color red symbolizes the   

      blood that Jesus shed for us. 
 

10. Jingle Bells 

11. White Christmas 

12. “Here Comes Santa Claus” 

Daily Bible Readings for December 2016 
 

Read the Bible for the sake of learning, not simply to accomplish your next 
reading.  Say a short prayer to God before you begin, asking the Holy Spirit to 
give you wisdom and understanding, then be refreshed by the words you read! 

__________________________________________________________________ 
 

December   1: Galatians 5:1-15   Lamentations 5  Psalm 147 
 

December   2: Galatians 5:16-26   Ezekiel 1  Psalm 148 
  

December   3: Galatians 6   Ezekiel 2-3  Psalm 149 
 

December   4: Ephesians 1   Ezekiel 4-5  Psalm 150 
 

December   5: Ephesians 2   Ezekiel 6-7  Isaiah 40 
 

December   6: Ephesians 3   Ezekiel 8-9  Isaiah 41 
 

December   7: Ephesians 4:1-16   Ezekiel 10-11  Isaiah 42 
 

December   8: Ephesians 4:17-32   Ezekiel 12-13  Isaiah 43 
 

December   9: Ephesians 5:1-20   Ezekiel 14-15  Isaiah 44 
 

December 10: Ephesians 5:21-33   Ezekiel 16  Isaiah 45 
 

December 11: Ephesians 6   Ezekiel 17  Isaiah 46 
 

December 12: Philippians 1:1-11   Ezekiel 18  Isaiah 47 
 

December 13: Philippians 1:12-30  Ezekiel 19  Isaiah 48 
 

December 14: Philippians 2:1-11   Ezekiel 20  Isaiah 49   

December 15: Philippians 2:12-30  Ezekiel 21-22  Isaiah 50 
 

December 16: Philippians 3   Ezekiel 23  Isaiah 51 
 

December 17: Philippians 4   Ezekiel 24  Isaiah 52 
December 18: Colossians 1:1-23   Ezekiel 25-26  Isaiah 53 
   

December 19: Colossians 1:24-2:19  Ezekiel 27-28  Isaiah 54 
   

December 20: Colossians 2:20-3:17  Ezekiel 29-30  Isaiah 55 
 

December 21: Colossians 3:18-4:18  Ezekiel 31-32  Isaiah 56 
 

December 22: Luke 1:1-25   Ezekiel 33  Isaiah 57   

December 23: Luke 1:26-56   Ezekiel 34  Isaiah 58 
 

December 24: Luke 1:57-80   Ezekiel 35-36  Isaiah 59 
 

December 25: Luke 2:1-20   Ezekiel 37  Isaiah 60 
 

December 26: Luke 2:21-52   Ezekiel 38-39  Isaiah 61 
 

December 27: Luke 3:1-20   Ezekiel 40-41  Isaiah 62 
 

December 28: Luke 3:21-38   Ezekiel 42-43  Isaiah 63 
    

December 29: Luke 4:1-30   Ezekiel 44-45  Isaiah 64 
 

December 30: Luke 4:31-44   Ezekiel 46-47  Isaiah 65 
 

December 31: Luke 5:1-26   Ezekiel 48  Isaiah 66 
 
 
 

 



 WORSHIP ASSISTANTS FOR DECEMBER 
   

 
USHERS:  (Note: Ushers should be at the church by 10:30 a.m.)   LITURGISTS: 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Dec.  4:   Merle Scott, Paul Conrad, Paul Beakman, Diane Magoon, Jim Burnett Dec.  4:  Darlene Hales     
Dec. 11:  Ken Hannah, Keith Robinson, Sharon Tomaino, Ken Say         Dec. 11:  Jean Schweigert   
Dec. 18:  Kevin Luckman, Chuck Hoy, Kevin Luckman, Jr., Michael Schultz          Dec. 18:  S.S. program     
Dec. 25:  Dan Cushman, Dennis Schultz, Kevin Gow, Ron Steel             Dec. 25:  Brian Scott         
 

*Brian Scott, Chairperson Ushers                            *Carol Dillabough,  
Chairperson Liturgists 
             

GREETERS:   (Note: Greeters should be at the church by 10:30 a.m.)    MUSIC: 
              

Dec.   4:  Annemarie Birdsall, Tim & Ricky         Dec.   4:  Bell Choir   
Dec.  11:  Darlene Bronschidle         Dec.  11:  Sr. Choir   
Dec.  18:  _______________        Dec.  18:  Jr. Choir   
Dec.  25:  Sandy Smalley          Dec.  25:     
 

*Bev Mandaville, Chairperson Greeters       
       

ACOLYTES:           ALTAR FLOWERS: 
  

Dec.   4:  Shelby Nerber, Adam Huntington       Dec.   4:  Jim & Candy Burnett   
Dec.  11:  Thomas Schultz, Dawson Nerber        Dec.  11:  Cindy Bailey   
Dec.  18:  Elijah Thompson, Tim Birdsall      Dec.  18:  Poinsettias   
Dec.  25:  Matt Tomaino        Dec.  25:  ________________   
   

*Dave Ende, Chairperson Acolytes  
      

 

DECEMBER 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

1.  Nancy Smith         15.  Shirley Geise 
     Sara Larkin        17.  Heather Fralick 
2.  Phyllis Harris        19.  Sheila McAtee 
3.  Julie Schmidt        21.  Sue Vermeulen 
5.  Samantha Monheim       22.  Ella Stameates-Arlington 
6.  Nancy Coons                      23.  Karen Hannah 
     Connor Sears             28.  Tim Tomaino 
7.  Lucille Kramer                    Peggy Hoy 
     Ann Bixler         29.  Ashley Clack 
     Brianna Graham       30.  Mary Dixon 
     Paige Shapiro                    Grace Dixon 
12.  Scott Dixon          Laura Dixon 
13.  Megan Helferty 
      Joshua Vail 
      Bob Pettit 
      Darrell Gilson 



KID’S PAGE 
 

 
 
 
 



◄ November 2016 December 2016 January 2017 ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1  
Bible Study-
10:30 am & 
7:00 pm 

 

2  
Prayer – 
8:00 pm in 
Sanctuary 

3  
AA – 3:00 pm 

 

4  
Sun. School –9:45am 
 

Worship/Communion-  
         11:00 am 
 

Bell Choir rings at 
Van Horn Mansion –   
     1pm-4pm 

5  
Girl Scouts-    
    5:30pm  
 

Exercise –6:00pm 
 

Bell Choir-Group 
A -7:00 pm 

6  
 

7  
Exercise –   
6:00pm 

 

8  
Bible Study-
10:30 am &  
7:00 pm 

 

9  
Prayer – 
8:00 pm in 
Sanctuary 

10  
AA – 3:00 pm 

 

11  
Sun. School–9:45 am 
Worship-11:00 am 

12  
Exercise –6:00pm 
 

Bell Choir rings at 
Nursing Home- 
      7:00 pm 

13  
UMW – 9:30 am in 
dining room for 
Christmas Brunch 
 

Church members 
will be singing  
Christmas carols at 
Nursing home –     
      7:00 pm 

14  
Exercise –6 pm 
 
Bell Choir- 
Group B -7 pm 

15  
Bible Study-
10:30 am & 
7:00 pm 

 

16  
Prayer – 
8:00 pm in 
Sanctuary 

17  
AA – 3:00 pm 

 

18  
Trustee meeting – 
9:45am 
 

Sun. School–9:45 am 
 

Worship-11:00 am 
Sunday School 
Children’s Program 

19  
Girl Scouts- 
     5:30pm  
 

Exercise -6:00pm 
 

Church Council –     
    6:30 pm 
 

Bell Choir-Group 
A -7:00 pm 

 

20  
 

21 
 Exercise –      
    6:00pm 

 

22  
Bible Study-
10:30 am & 
7:00 pm 

 

23  
Prayer – 
8:00 pm in 
Sanctuary 

24  
AA – 3:00 pm 

 
  Worship: 
 

Christmas 
Eve 

Services 
 

7:30 pm 
11:00 pm 

25  

Worship-11:00 am 

 
 

 

26  
 

27  
 

28  
 

29  
 

30  
Prayer – 
8:00 pm in 
Sanctuary 

31  
AA – 3:00 pm 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.wincalendar.com/November-Calendar/November-2016-Calendar.html
http://www.wincalendar.com/January-Calendar/January-2017-Calendar.html


Family and Fellowship Ministries 
 

It has been a tradition for our congregation, putting our caring into action during the holiday season by 
supporting Blankets+; project.  Last year we raised $435.00.  Thousands of blankets are distributed to 
disaster victims each year, and resources to rebuild their lives.  We are accepting donations through 
Sunday, December 18th.  Offering envelopes can be found in the back of the sanctuary.  Please make 
checks payable to Newfane United Methodist Church with a notation for Blankets+;.  Thank you. 
 
We will be singing Christmas carols to the residents of Newfane Rehab & Health Care Center on 
Tuesday, December 13th at 7 pm. 
 

Please join us! 
 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 

For the year 2016, the Council adopted a budget that requires $3,101 in weekly offerings in order to meet 
our projected expenses. These funds are needed to support the daily operation of the Church and our 
mission in the community. As of the end of November we are still falling short of our need.  
For the first forty-seven weeks of the year the offerings have averaged: Pledged $2,259.24, Non-Pledged 
$478.51 and loose change $55.68 for an average weekly offering of $2,753.43. This is a shortfall of 
$347.57 per week or -$16,335 thru November 20th. Hopefully this information keeps you up-to-date and 
prompts you to continue or increase your support of the Church. 
Thank you 

2017 Pledges 
Our Stewardship Campaign ended October 30th with Consecration Sunday. We received 60 pledges, 2 
more than last year. Our pledges for current expense totaled $90,863, which is almost identical to 2016. If 
you still wish to make a pledge please complete a pledge card and drop it into the collection plate or place 
it in the Finance Committee mail box.  

2017 Budget 
The last several years have presented financial challenges for our church. Your generous offerings and 
support of our fund raisers have helped balance our budget. Many Committees have restricted their 
spending and some expenses have been lower than projected. At the November 21st Church Council 
meeting the Church’s Budget for 2017 was adopted. The total budgeted expense is $179,297. Our 
projected income is $164,270 resulting in a deficit of $15,027. We pray that your generous support 
continues and we are able to meet our obligations. If you have any questions regarding the budget, please 
contact Paul Beakman.  
 
 
 
 

McClure Memorial Handbell Choir 
 
The bells will be traveling during the month of December.  We hope you will attend one or more of these 
events. 
 

Sun. Dec. 4   from 2-4 at the Van Horn Mansion at their annual carol sing. 
 

Mon. Dec. 12 at Newfane Nursing Home, 7:30 PM 
 

Sun. Dec. 18, 4PM at the Palace Theater in Lockport.  We will join with several other local handbell choirs 
to ring  seasonal pieces.  We will be placed around the perimeter of the theater.   Then the movie "It's a 
Wonderful Life"  will be shown.  Cost for admission to this is $10. 
 

Christmas Eve at the 11 PM service at our church. 

 

 



 

CHRISTMAS PRESENT FOR PASTOR KIM 
 

If you wish to contribute to a monetary Christmas present for Pastor Kim, please give your money to these 
SPRC members: Nancy Beakman, Barb Smith or Pat Schultz, by December 18th. Thank you  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

POINSETTIAS 
 
 

Poinsettias given in memory of or in honor of will fill the sanctuary for Christmas.  If you would like to 
purchase one or more poinsettias, please complete the order form below and return with your payment.  
The order may be placed in the offering plate, mailed, or dropped off at the office.  The cost of each plant is 
$6.00.  Make check payable to Newfane UMC.  All orders must be in by December 11th 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

 
 

Christmas Poinsettia Order Form 
 

I would like______ poinsettia plant(s) at $6.00 each.  Enclosed: $________ 
 
IN LOVING MEMORY OF ________________________________________ 
 
Given by ______________________________________________________      
 
IN HONOR OF ___________________________________________________ 
 
Given by ________________________________________________________ 
 

COLORS 
 

RED_____  WHITE _____ PINK _____  MARBLE _____ 
 

ALL ORDERS DUE BY DECEMBER 11TH 
 

 
 
 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi4y5q1sanJAhXMcz4KHcqEApMQjRwIBw&url=http://www.democratandchronicle.com/story/LocalExpertsBlog/2013/12/03/poinsettias-plants-and-pets-poisonous-or-not/3823259/&psig=AFQjCNFwA_z-7NLzqXW-lZEhT7IkR4RW0A&ust=1448465650881288


 

  

.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 United Methodist Church of Newfane 
 

P.O. Box 69, 2699 Main Street, Newfane, NY 14108 

(716) 778-7011 
 

Rev. Kim L. Smith, Pastor 
e-mail:  newfanemethodist@verizon.net 

 

                              Worship Hours:                    Sunday School: 
                              September – May –  11:00 a.m.                 September – May – 9:45 a.m. 
                              June, July, August – 10:00 a.m.   

DECEMBER 2016 

United Methodist Church of Newfane              
2699 Main Street                                                 
P. O. Box 69                                                           
Newfane, NY 14108  
 

 

 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED                                 
 

Church Mission Statement: 

“Pray First, Walk Together 
and Transform Lives for Christ” 

 

mailto:newfanemethodist@verizon.net

